Roldan, Lizette

From: Roldan, Lizette

Sent: Tuesday, July 03, 2012 10:14 AM

To: 'todd.christensen@crmcwy.org'

Subject: REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION REGARDING AMENDMENT CONTROL
577572

License No.: 48-01380-01
Docket No.: 030-03496
Control No.: 577572

Dear Mr. Christensen:

This is in reference to your letter dated May 11, 2012 to amend Nuclear Regulatory Commission License No.
49-01380-01. In order to continue our review, we need the following additional information:

1. Please confirm the shielding recommended in the Memo dated October 5, 2011 — Revised 10/12/11
has been installed in the diagram provided for the new location use.

2. Please confirm you will be meeting the member of the public dose limit for unrestricted areas.

Current NRC regulations and guidance are included on the NRC's website at www.nrc.gov; select Nuclear
Materials:; Medical, Academic, and Industrial Uses of Nuclear Material; then Regulations, Guidance, and
Communications. You may also obtain these documents by contacting the Government Printing Office
(GPO) toll-free at 1-866-512-1800. The GPO is open from 7:00 a.m. to 6:30 p.m. EST, Monday through Friday
(except Federal holidays).

We will continue our review upon receipt of this information. Please reply to my attention at the Region IV
Office and refer to Mail Control No. 577572. You may respond by regular mail, fax at 817-200-1188 or email
as a PDF attachment. If you have any technical questions regarding this deficiency letter, please call me at
817-200-1596.

If we do not receive a reply from you by July 31, 2012 we will assume that you do not wish to pursue your
application and this amendment request will be voided without prejudice to the resubmission to a new
amendment request.

Sincerely,

Lizette Rolddan-Otero, Ph.D.

Health Physicist

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
1600 E. Lamar Blvd.

Arlington, TX 76011-4511

Office: 817-200-1596

Fax: 817-200-1188
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License No.: 49-01380-01
Docket No.:  030-03496
Control No.: 577572

Dr. Roldan-Otero
I am writing to inform address the questions received from you by e-mail.

1. Please confirm the shielding recommended in the Memo dated October 5, 2011 — Revised
10/12/11 has been installed in the diagram provided for the new location use.

We have installed the recommended shielding in this described location according to the shielding
diagram. This shielding was inspected by myself during the construction process and will be
verified/measured to insure public dose safety levels. This verification will be recorded and kept on
record at our facility.

2. Please confirm you will be meeting the member of the public dose limit for unrestricted areas.

Yes, as a condition of our license we have agreed to meet the public dose limits for unrestricted areas.
These will also be met for the PET/CT area of use.

I hope this sufficiently answers your questions. If you would need additional information please feel free
to contact me at (307) 633-7838 or by e-mail at todd.christensen@crmcwy.org.

Todd A. Christensen MS DABR
Authorized Medical Physicist
Radiation Safety Officer

Cheyenne Regional Medical Center
Department of Physics

214 East 23 Street

Cheyenne WY 82001

Phone: (307) 633 7838

Fax : (307) 633 3716
Todd.christensen@crmewy.org
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